
 

 

 Memo  

To:  Todd Simmons, Freeland and Kauffman, Inc. 

From: Megan Crowe, Associate Planner; 910-341-3257 

CC:  File;  

Date:  5/31/2018 

Re:  AAA Car Wash on South College Road TRC REV3 

The following is a list of comments for review from planning regarding the project.  Please 
provide your corrections as listed below.  Additional review will be required once all the needed 
documents have been provided.  Items or documents not provided on initial submission will be 
subject to further review.  Please contact me for any further questions. 
 

• No further comments 
• Confirmation from all TRC members and all applicable permits are required prior to 

construction release 
 


